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Preparing to Depart the Station 

 

 
 
In this issue international rail traveler Paul Bergdolt concludes his UK rail trip with a visit to the 
Chinnor and Princes Risborough Railway. In the photo Paul can be seen peering from the cab of 
London Transport L92 at the Chinnor Station. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Saturday, September 3 at 12:30 p.m. at the Joint Annual CRA/WS Picnic in 
the Walkersville Community Park next to the tracks of the Walkersville Southern Railroad. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, October 5 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College in Rockville, MD, 
featuring The Old Main Line, Part 1: Baltimore to Frederick Junction. 
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